Instituto Politécnico de Tomar
Corrigendum to Public Notice

Due to inaccuracies in the original publication, we hereby inform you that Notice no.
821/2024, published in Diario da Republica, 22 Série, no. 118, of 20 June 2024, has been
corrected as follows:

1-In the summary, where it reads "Recruitment competition to fill a vacant position for
a Professor Coordenador in the field of Electrical Engineering of the Instituto
Politécnico de Tomar" it should read "Recruitment competition to fill a vacant position
for a Professor Coordenador in the field of Electrical Engineering, or related fields, of
the Instituto Politécnico de Tomar".

2- The deadline for submitting applications provided for in no. 1 of Notice no.
821/2024 will start from the date of publication of this Corrigendum Notice.

Instituto Politécnico de Tomar, 21 June 2024.

The President,

(Jodo Paulo Pereira de Freitas Coroado, PhD)



